
Advent Study: Begins November 28th 

Pastor John Reidy will lead us in a four-week inspirational Advent study, “The Birth of the King.”  The 

sessions will be held on Tuesday evening’s beginning on November 28th in Faith Hall, room 1.  Covering 

the topics of Jesus as Messiah, Jesus as the Christ and Jesus as the King, Pastor John’s biblically centered 

discussions and real-life applications will draw you closer to the Lord and to others during the advent 

season and beyond.  Everyone is invited to attend.    

 


